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Tlopt's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

ENCLOSURES 2nd November, 1938.

Dear Sirs,

Bartram & Sons' Yard Nos. 282/3
N.E.M. Eng. Co.'s Contract Nos. 2952/3

I am in receipt of your letter of the 28th
ultimo enclosing, in quintuplicate, two plans of Boller

Pipe Arrangements proposed for the above vessels, and
with regard thereto have to inform you that these plans
will be approved for & working pressure of 2201b. per sq.
inch provided the drainage arrangements be to your
satisfaction and the work be carried out under the usual
conditions of survey and testing.

It is concluded that the safety valves fitted
to the main and auxiliary boilers are of the improved high
1ift type, but I shall be glad if you will confirm this.

Three copies of each plan are returned herewith.

I am, Dear Sirs,
Yours faithfully,

The Surveyors, ) K
SUNDERLAND.
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